
COLUMBIA CITY BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 
REGULAR MEETING – 7:00 P.M. 

MAY 2, 2023 

 

 

This meeting has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items. 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

*Due to improper notice, discussion of the following item will be continued to  

the June 6, 2023, regular meeting: 

 

23-C-VAR-1 

Dana and Vicki Robinson request approval of a Variance of the front setback and 

Building Line to allow for the construction of a front covered porch. The subject 

property, commonly known as 962 W. Ryan Road, is Lot 19 in Brookwood 

Estates, zoned R-1, Single-Family Residential District, and is located on the west 

side of Ryan Road, less than 1/3 mile west of W. Lincolnway. 

 


